

## Hello Owls!

We value your safety and well-being at FAU. As part of our ongoing commitment to fostering a safe and secure workplace for employees, we are excited to announce the upcoming Employee Safety Culture Survey!

## Sre De ail:

Survey Start Date: October 16, 2023 Survey End Date: October 29, 2023

Estimated Time to Complete: Approximately 7 minutes

Rest assured; all responses will remain completely confidential.

Please keep an eye on your inbox for an email containing the survey link. Your participation is voluntary but highly appreciated. The success of this initiative relies on your active involvement.

Thank you in advance for your valuable contribution. Let's build a stronger safety culture together!

Wendy Ash Graves, MBA, CSP Director, Environmental Health and Safety